From: Shari Winstead

To: Dan Eernissee; Debbie Tarry; John Norris
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman

Subject: Station Naming

Date: Sunday, December 04, 2016 1:16:37 PM

I understand that it feels good to have a neighborhood name or landmark (like Twin Ponds or Ridgecrest), in the
station name, and not to lessen the importance of those places, but it is important to look at station names from the
perspective of a visitor - someone who doesn't know the area. Since the 145th Station is on the border of Seattle
and Shoreline, it seems like it would be a good idea to somehow indicate that location in the name. 1 think that an
appropriate name for the 145th station could be "Sea-Shore™ (Seattle-Shoreline) - along the lines of thinking of
SeaTac indicating the airport is between Seattle-Tacoma.

For the 185th station, | would suggest Shoreline Central - Shoreline Center is okay, but the Shoreline Center is a
place that may not be in existence in the future. The 185th station isn't really the center of Shoreline, but it is close
to the central area.

Just a couple of ideas to add to the list. Thank you.

Shari Winstead
Deputy Mayor

City of Shoreline
Cell: 206-373-1639
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